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REPORT FOR ACTION WITH  
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT  

Management of Solid Waste Contracts under 
Transition to a Full Extended Producer Responsibility 
Model 
 
Date: May 9, 2019 
To: Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
From: General Manager, Solid Waste Management Services 
Wards: All  

SUMMARY 
 
This is to advise that the "Management of Solid Waste Contracts under Transition to a 
Full Extended Producer Responsibility Model" report will be on the agenda for the 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee meeting of May 23, 2019.  
 

CONTACT 
 
Annette Synowiec, Interim Director, Policy, Planning & Support. Solid Waste 
Management Services, Telephone: 416-392-9095, Fax: 416-392-4754, Email: 
Annette.Synowiec@toronto.ca 
 
Charlotte Ueta, Manager (Acting), Waste Management Planning, Policy, Planning & 
Support, Solid Waste Management Services, Telephone: 416-392-8506, Fax: 416-392-
4754, Email: Charlotte.Ueta@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
Matt Keliher 
General Manager 
Solid Waste Management Services  
 

ATTACHMENT 
 
Confidential Attachment 1 - This attachment provides confidential pricing information 
related to Recommendation No. 1 and 2 of this Report. 
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